
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TOWN OF TUXEDO 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Town Board of 

the Town of Tuxedo will hold, a Budget Workshop in the 

Community Room, One Temple Drive, Tuxedo, New York, on 

Thursday October 18 at 7:00 p.m. 

Note: Members of the public are welcome 

to attend and listen at workshop 

session; however, no audience 

participation will be accommodated. 

 

    

   Donna Matthews, Town Clerk 

 Tuxedo, New York 

 

Dated:  October 11, 2018 
 
 


